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FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
General Superintendents Report 
Kerry Cochran 
 
Date:  May 30, 2017 
 
 
General Superintendents Report 
 
The 2017 Operating Season has arrived. 
Several Museum members have been on hand to get the grounds, facilities and equipment serviced 
for opening day.  
 
Caboose trains ran Saturday, Sunday and Monday for Memorial Day weekend.  
There were minimal visitors to the museum this year, however with Walk-In for RAL and good 
sales in the Museum Store, things are off to a good start.  
 
Members Dinner and Annual Members Meeting will take place on June 3rd

 
.  

 
 
Historical/Archive Department Report 
 
We received a message from WP Employee Jack Starr indicating that he had the original Freight 
Agents Desk from the 25th

Member Dave Epling and Bart Hansen made arrangements to pick it up and bring it to the museum.  

 Street Freight Depot in San Francisco and wanted to donate it to the 
museum.  

Over the Memorial Day weekend, Paul Finnegan and I moved the desk to proper storage into one of 
the historical/archive box cars. 
 
Once we get some more of the historical/archive materials in proper order, I would like to set it up 
on the historical/archive research car. 
 
 
 
 
As always, there as so many volunteers that help around the museum all the time and I would be 
remised if I did not say thank you to all of you. I may have missed some specifically by name, 
however all of your help is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director, General Superintendent. 
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